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PLEASE NOTE: Calendar Addition  

     The Scholarship Committee has announced that Competition Auditions will take place                     
     May 6th, 2023, from 9 am-1pm at St. Christopher’s Church, Chatham.  Watch this space 
     for further information as the date nears.                       
      

~~~~~ 

 
The Board Welcomes… 

with Bravissimo to 
     Maestro Matt Scinto and his wife, Cara, their son, Leo Matthew! We understand that 
     big sister, Sophia has taken on her new rolecon molto giusto!  Congratulations  
     to your new quartet!  

~~~~~  
 

                                                                         And a life closes… 
           But, we remember…(offered by her daughter, Julie Lambert and Anne Perrault) 
     Peggy Lambert grew up in NJ with music all around her. She was an accomplished pianist, violinist  
     And choral singer from a young age. Her first job in NYC was as music coordinator for NBC’s  
     Home Show starring Arlene Francis. As a young mom raising three children, Peggy taught piano  
     for many years in Wayland, MA, and also taught music at the local nursery school.  
 
           Peggy continued her involvement in music through the years in Wayland, singing in the                                                 
     Masterworks Chorale including performing at Tanglewood under the baton on Seiji Ozawa!), the  
     St. Ann’s Choir and several area choral groups. When Peggy and husband, David, retired to Cape                 
    Cod, she continued to share her musical gifts in her new home. She played violin and performed in 
     a local string quartet, performed in two-piano recitals, played piano at a hospice in Orleans, sang           
     for many years with the Chatham Chorale. She became director of the Cape Conservatory Parent  
     Organization; in addition she collaborated  with Symphony, and supported local students  sharing                                    
     similar passions. Her love of music permeated everything she touched.   
           For Peggy, music was joy.  We have been greatly enriched by the passion she brought to all  
     aspects of our music community. In gratitude, Chatham Music Club has established a named 
     scholarship to honor the memory of Peggy Lambert. 
      
      
           
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 



 


